Ms. Jackson’s Grade 3 Classroom Website
Welcome Message

Welcome to Ms. Jackson’s Grade 3 class!

In our room 222, my vision is that students will feel happy and safe! My hope is that
everyone will feel welcomed and valued. Room 222 is a place for REAL students.
REAL students are Respectful of themselves, others and their environment. They
are Engaged in their learning, Academically motivated to achieve excellence and
they’re Leaders and innovators, who contribute to their local and global
communities. In our classroom achievement is not just expected but more
importantly it’s celebrated. This website will help keep both students and parents
up to date about what is due and upcoming in room 222. Ever, if you have any
questions or comments, please feel free to contact me directly. Always, wishing you
all the best!

Sincerely,
Ms. Jackson



